
Live, love and learn together: 

Growing with God, in knowledge and faith. 

R.E. Newsletter — February 2023  

St Catherine’s Catholic Primary School - Bridport – Plymouth Diocese  

Ash Wednesday Liturgy  

with Fr. Keith 

22nd February, 1.30pm 

In the School Hall  

 

Lent is the season when Christians practise 
both giving and giving-up, to identify with 
the complete self-offering of Jesus which is 
remembered in the liturgy of Holy Week and 
the Easter Triduum (Holy Thursday, Good 
Friday and Easter Vigil). 

Special Liturgies this month 

Presentation of the Lord— 2nd  

Saint Valentine’s Feast Day 

Patron Saint of  

Love and Young People 

Feast Day – February 14th  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrated on the 9th before half term. 

Father Keith visits — Worship  

8.30—9.10am 

Tues 7th: Ash Class 

Tues 28th: Hazel Class  

 

Parents are invited to attend the liturgy 
of their child’s class. Liturgies take place 
in the classroom. 

 

RE - Topics 

Eucharist / Relating 1st —28th February 

Through the Eucharist we are called to follow the 

example of Jesus. 

 
 

 

Supporting our Community:  

Locally, nationally and globally 

Turkey & Syria Appeal:  

We are all so sad about the terrible 
tragedy which has devasted Turkey 
and Syria, following earthquakes 
which took place on 6th and 20th  
February. 

In partnership with Astra Recyling, 
we are collecting clothes, blankets, 
bedding (sheets, pillow cases etc) that 
will be sold to raise money to help the 
relief effort.  

Please bring in whatever you can spare 
in a bag and put it in our recycling bin.  

It will all add up and, as ever, if we 
work together, we can make a massive 
difference!  


